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Ms Alice Wickett, 
Coroner’s Registrar, 
Coroner’s Court of Victoria. 
 
9th March 2021 
 
 
Dear Ms Wickett, 
 
Re: Investigation into the death of Mitchell Dowling, Court ref: COR 2018 003490 
 
The Australian Clinical Psychology Association thanks the Coroner’s Court of Australia for its 
recommendations following the inquest into the death of Mitchell Dowling. 
 
Each of the Coroner’s recommendations (1 to 4) in regard to the provision of advice to ACPA 
members have been implemented after receipt of the Coroner’s finding, on the 8th March 
2021.   
 
Members were advised of the Coroner’s recommendations through an email sent to all 
members (see screenshot). The information has also been posted on our member website 
(https://acpa.org.au/recommendations-from-the-vic-coroners-court/). 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
President, 
The Australian Clinical Psychology Association 
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